
Hazel Hawkins  
MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

December 1, 2019

Carl Scheuerman  Compliance Officer  
Seismic Compliance Unit  Facility 
Development Unit  2020 West El Camino 
Avenue, Suite 800 Sacramento, CA 
95833

Re:  AB 2190 Attestation Letter  Hazel Hawkins 
Memorial Hospital — 10640 911 Sunset Dr.  
Hollister, CA 95023

Dear Mr. Scheuerman.

I hereby attest that the Board of Directors of Hazel Hawkins Memorial Hospital is aware 
that the section of the main hospital that is rated SPC-2 is required to meet SPC-3 or 
NPC-5 by January 1, 2030, deadline for substantial compliance with AB 2190.  I declare 
that the above statement is true and accurate to the best of my knowledge.

Sincerely,

Josie Sanchez 
Board President

Cc: Ken Underwood, CEO Frank Gee, Director of Plant Operations


